
Summary Bullet Points:  

The EC raised the following concerns regarding Guidepost’s initial contract: 

1. Waiver of Attorney-Client privilege 
2. The indemnification language 
3. Lack of EC oversight 

 

The Task Force in good faith worked to address the issues, and has made significant 
concessions, which have been included in a modified contract. The EC’s concerns were 
addressed in the following manner: 

1. The EC has agreed to waive its Attorney-Client privilege related to matters 
within the scope of the Motion (which are the only documents Guidepost is 
entitled to request).  

2. Indemnification: The scope of indemnification language was narrowed. 
3. The current contract provides for EC oversight in the following areas: 

a. The current contract states that the SBC, through and under the 
leadership of the Task Force, has retained Guidepost 

b. Creation of the Committee on Cooperation (comprised of EC 
members) 

c. Financial oversight of Guidepost’s invoice (without details into 
investigative activity) 

d. Limited review of factual portions of report for accuracy only 
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